
 
   

Term 2 Week 7, 27th May 2024 – 31st May 2024 

IMPORTANT NOTICES THIS WEEK 
• It was great to join the P&C Meeting this week and see what fantastic support they 

are providing the individual subject faculties across the year.  Our next meeting is 
June 18 at 5pm in the PAC. 

• Our new behaviour processes have begun this week, great to see it having a 
positive effect on the teaching and learning within classrooms. 

• Year 11 & 12 Report Cards have now been issued.  Congratulations to those 
students with great results.  For others where the results may not be as expected, 
the Senior School Team may be in contact to discuss a positive pathway moving 
forward. This may result in subject changes, pathway changes or perhaps other 
options outside of formal schooling. 

• We are now into Week 7, Junior students are encouraged to take advantage of the 
additional support on offer in Tutorials, Study Lessons and lunch time catch 
ups.  Now is the time to take control of Assessment outcomes.  Best of luck to all 
students completing exams and assignments in the coming weeks! 

 
MONDAY 
27/05 • DD Trials Football 10-12 Years (Stanthorpe) 

TUESDAY 
28/05 

• DD Trials Football 10-12 Girls (Stanthorpe) 

• Year 11-12 Parent Teacher Interview Bookings close 3pm 

WEDNESDAY 
29/05 

• Clontarf Top Trainers Camp (Gold Coast) 

• Year 11-12 Parent Teacher Interviews (MPC) 3pm – 6pm 
THURSDAY 
30/05 • Clontarf Top Trainers Camp (Gold Coast) 

FRIDAY 
31/05 • Year 9 Business Market Day – First Break Quad  

 

Upcoming Important Dates 
• TSHS Athletics Carnival 20-21 June 

• P & C Meeting 18 June at the PAC 5pm 

• Cookie Dough Collection – Wednesday 29 May, 2nd Break in Q202  
 

Did you Know 
• Yr 11 – 12 Parent Teacher Interviews will be held at the MPC on Wednesday, 29 May.  Bookings can be made via 

the DayMap Portal Daymap Interviews Guide. Bookings close at 3pm on Tuesday 28 May. 

• If you are aware that your child will be leaving early, have them present to the Student Centre before school with a 
note, give us a call early in the day - or email StudentCentre@toowoombashs.eq.edu.au and a leave request will 
be issued. Students will be released from class with minimal disruption. For emergency cases - please contact 
the Student Centre, and we will endeavour to get students from class, but as you can appreciate, this may not 
always be possible.  

•  

 

 

 
Regards 

TSHS Administration 

 

   
Winter Uniforms 

available at the  

TSHS uniform shop   

OPEN 

 8am – 10:45am daily 

or by appointment. 

https://toowoombashs.eq.edu.au/SupportAndResources/FormsAndDocuments/Documents/Daymap%20Interviews%20Guide.pdf
mailto:StudentCentre@toowoombashs.eq.edu.au

